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CHRISTMAS FAIR
The Christmas Fair will take place immediately after school on Wednesday 12t December.

Wednesday will be a non-uniform day for those children who bring either chocolate or a bottle for the
Tombola.

Any glass bottles should be brought to the school office by an adult please. Any donations for Raffle Prizes
will also be greatly appreciated.

Change of Time - E.Y.F.S. Morning Nativity:

The morning performance of the Early Years Foundation Stage Nativity on
Friday 14" December will begin at 9.30 a.m. and not 10.30 a.m. as previously
published. Our apologies for this error.

SCHOOL CHRISTMAS DINNER

The School Christmas Dinner will take place on Friday 21t December, which is the last day of term. Children

who usually have a school dinner will automatically be served the meal. Those children who usually have a
packed lunch can opt into having a Christmas Dinner. A letter explaining this will be sent home early next
week.

LANCASHIRE SPECIAL EDUCATIONAL NEEDS AND DISABILITY SERVICES:

We have been asked to publicise the following link to Lancashire’s S.E.N.D. Partnership Website. This
website will be of particular interest to parents of children who have Special Educational Needs and
Disabilities.
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-
disabilities/shaping-send-together/lancashire-send-partnership/

KEY STAGE 1 POLAR EXPRESS DAY

Photographs from this week’s Key Stage 1 Polar Express Day can be viewed on the Class Pages
section of the school website. We received many positive comments from those parents,
grandparents and other relatives who attended and enjoyed the event.

Those children whose parents were unable to attend took part in as many of the activities as
possible and every child paid a visit to Father Christmas to receive their Christmas Bell.

ROAD SAFETY:

Once again may we remind parents to park legally and safely around the school at the beginning and end of
the school day.




In particular we ask that parents do not turn into the lane leading to the car park, stop to drop off their
child and then attempt to reverse out into Booth Road. This is extremely dangerous to both pedestrians

and other car drivers.

School closes at 2.00 p.m. on Friday 21°* December for the
Christmas Holiday. It opens again at 9.00 a.m. on Monday 7*

January 2019.

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION
1% Place CLASS 6B 100%
2" Place CLASS 1/2JW 98.9%
3" Place CLASS 3BA 98.7%

This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> | 95 5%,

The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> | 96.5%




